
 

 

24/1/2019  

Director-  General of Health-  Ministry of Health 

PO Box 5013,  Wellington 6140 

 

Attention:  Ms  Jane Chambers- Manager Tobacco Control Programme 

 

Re:  Tobacco Return  for 2019 

 

In response to the above request, please find details of tobacco products imported in New 

Zealand between 1/1/18 to 31/12/18. 

We import “Juicy Blunts” brand of smoking products.  It contains 0.325 ounces of tobacco 

per box.  Each box contains 25 retail units. 

Total number of Juicy Blunts imported      0.00  

Total quantity of units sold (per box)                        354 

Total weight of tobacco sold                              0.34 kg 

The RRP for each product                    $  4.00 

 

Due to plain packaging requirements, we stop  importing these  products in 2018.  

We also stop selling  these  smoking products in  May 2018.    

Please consider this report as our last and FINAL return. 

 

Best regards 

Lightyears Ahead Limited 

Sally Hopperstad (Accountant) 

Email:  sally@lightyears.co.nz         Phone:  09-441-9916 
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